
 

 
 

Dear Gracious Giving 

Words cannot begin describe how blown away myself and my team were by your Christmas 

gifts for the kids.  We have worked with several donors and organizations in the past who 

all have had good intentions yet struggle to meet the needs of our youth.  Gracious Giving 

DELIVERED and took Christmas for our foster kids to the next level.  You were able to 

meet all the requests of 70 youth and the gifts were fantastic.  In addition, you were easy 

and friendly to work with.  Great communication from your team, everything was 

delivered, organized and tagged with the kid’s names.  It was very apparent that Gracious 

Giving is dedicated to supporting foster youth.  We are so incredibly thankful and an in 

awe of how awesome you all did. 

The holidays can be a difficult time for children in foster care, especially this year with the 

pandemic restrictions on seeing their families.  Each gift, touched the life of a child in need 

and brought them joy and helped to spark their holiday spirit.  Thank you do much for all 

your work, we could not have asked for anything better! 

Thank you from my team and our foster kids! 

If you have questions, please contact me at (408) 871-4925 or email smisley@rcskids.org 

Gratefully,  

Serena Misley 
Serena Misley, LMFT 
Foster Care and Adoptions Clinical Program Manager 


